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December 6, 2019

Reminders and Announcements 

Mon, Dec 16:  Advent Prayer Service in the 
Auditorium.  3rd week of Advent we celebrate 
JOY!

Thurs, Dec 19, 6:30pm: Annual Christmas 
Program in the Church.  Please drop your 
children off in our classroom at 6:00pm!

Wed, Dec 25:  Jesus’ Birthday

Dec 21- Jan 5:  Christmas Break

Jan 15-16:  Preschool / Kindergarten Open 
House.  Refer your friends!

Mon, Jan 20:  MLK Day - NO SCHOOL

Thur, Jan 23:  Parent’s Club Meeting

Sun, Jan 26:  Catholic Schools Week

Please make sure to sign the report card 
envelope and return it in your child’s 
backpack.  You may keep the report card for your 
records.  

Scrip gift cards make great gifts and stocking 
stuffers!  Make sure you have fulfilled your $100 
rebate requirement by checking your balance on 
www.shopwithscrip.com or by emailing the scrip 
team at:  SCRIP@StLukeShoreline.org

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

Our Lady of Guadalupe, The Christmas Concert, Saying 
goodbye to Viviette! 

We are in the final stretch before Christmas break!  On 
Thursday, we attended our very first all-school mass in honor 
of Our Lady of Guadalupe.  The children behaved beautifully 
during the mass and our class received many compliments on 
their fine behavior.  Way to go P3’s!  We are so proud of them.  

Our classroom is beaming with the joy of the holiday season.  
Be sure to take a moment to look around the classroom at all 
of the beautiful work your children have been creating.  Don’t 
forget to check out the IB Board!  As part of this month’s 
inquiry into the attribute of “Knowledge”, each student was 
able to demonstrate what they know about The Christmas 
Story.  It is interesting to see all of the different “take-aways”!          

Thursday, Dec. 19th, is the St. Luke Christmas Concert.  
Students from P-3 through the fifth grade, along with the 
school band and MYP Choir will participate in this lively 
holiday event.  The children will be singing “An Angel Came 
From Heaven”.  After their song, the P-3 class will return to 
our classroom for a holiday treat. You may pick your child up 
in the P3 portable directly after their performance. 

On Thursday we will say goodbye to our sweet Viviette with a 
warm send off and a little party.  Viviette and her family are 
moving to Virginia.  Best wishes and bright horizons to the 
Doherty family!

IB 
Attribute for 
December is: 

Knowledgable.  “We 
know about our world 
and make connections 

between ideas”

Viviette and Mrs. 
Halvorson showing us 

what “happy” looks like!


